
Friday 3rd May 2024
A Note from the Headteacher

It has been another busy and exciting week at St Paul’s. We are so proud of all the children who took part
in the Schools Challenge on Plymouth Hoe on Sunday. They have been so proud to show their medals this
week and have been talking about the amazing feeling they had taking part in such an exciting event. Huge
well done to all the children, staff and parents who took part and supported. Special thanks to Miss Spiers
for organising this event- it takes a lot of time and administration ‘behind the scenes’ to ensure everything
runs effectively.

A reminder that this weekend is a Bank Holiday weekend- let’s hope the sun shines and our families can
enjoy some quality time together. We look forward to hearing all the news on return on Tuesday!

Wishing you all a blessed and happy long weekend.

Mr� Hensma�

Our Catholic Life
Our Gospel value this week is JUSTICE

Gospel Reflection for Sunday 5th May- 6th Sunday of Easter Yr B
Gospel: John 15:9-17

‘Jesus said to his disciples:

“I love you just as the Father loves me; remain in my love. If you obey my commands you will remain in my
love, just as I have obeyed my Father’s commands and remain in his love.’

In the gospel this week Jesus is telling us he loves us. Jesus asks us today to love others as he has loved
us. St Paul said ‘Let all you do be done in love’. This is our school motto and we try to follow this in
everything we do in school, at home and in church.

How do you think we can do this? How can we show love for children who live nearby and far away on the
other side of the world?

We would love for you to join us in our whole school gatherings on Monday, Wednesday or Friday at 9am.



Attendance

W Whole School Attendance this week is

Once again, congratulations to Year 1 with 93.68%
attendance.
5 min You win 5 minutes extra play!

Please ensure children are in school at 8.35am.
T Lessons start at 8.45am prompt and it is important that

the children children feel settled and READY to learn.

Celebration Time
We are so proud of all our children at St Paul’s but this week these children have earned
themselves extra recognition. We are proud to share this news!
Dojos are going to be awarded slightly differently from now on- so watch this space. The star
person from each class will be invited to have Hot Chocolate with the Headteacher on Friday
afternoon. A special guest (who has won the Headteacher Award) may sit at the top of the table!

Class English Award Maths Award RE Award Star Person

Reception Ivy Ryan Maiesha Hollie

Year 1 Dominik Airen Tiahara Thea

Year 2/3 Marshall Hope Alfie Harley

Year 3/4 Ivy Penny Kiera Elliot

Year 5 Noah Romany Bradley Jess

Year 6 Finley Aston Lils Nicole



Year 3 - Josh C, Tyler,
Year 4 - Maisie, Alfie,
Harry
Year 5 - Sophia, Jacob
and Tabitha

Year 1 - Callum, Trey
Year 3 - Josh C
Year 4 - Amelia and
krishiv
Year 5 - Sophia C,

HEADTEACHER AWARD- At the top of the table this week is Aston in Year 6 for persevering and
showing his true capabilities. Aston is a wonderful mathematician and his positive attitude this
week has led to some amazing achievements in maths. We are very proud of you- keep it up,
Aston!

Termly Dates
Term Dates 2023-24 and 2024-25
St Paul's Dates 2023-2024

https://www.stpaulsplymouth.com/web/term_dates/676593
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C-u6v9Y1cDwBfAvcCcqc7nc2JsZtCyVeTkVvYGIt5sE/edit?source=gmail






Have a wonderful weekend!


